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Ma:x Curran

From: MULLANEY Dominic <DominicMULLANEY@transport.gov.ie>

Sent: Wednesday 15 December 2021 15:38

To: Kathy Quinn; John Flanagan

Cc: MCCULLAGH Mary; BYRNE Susan; COPPINGER John

Subject: RE: Grant Allocation - Correspondence from Dublin City Council

Attachments: 20211215 Response to Letter from DCC on funding.docx; FW: Grant Allocation -

Correspondence from Dublin City Council

Kathy,
| attach a response to the letter from you and John Flanagan.

As stated in my response the Department would be happy to attend a meeting with you to discuss further the issues
raised.

Regards
Dominic

DBominic Mullaney
Principal Adviser,
Regional and Local Roads Division

‘An Roinn lompair
Department of Transport

22-25 Sraid An Chiaraigh, Baile Atha Cliath, D02 HC42
22-25 Clare Street, Dublin, D02 HC42

T +353 (0)1 604 1360 and 087 8311750
Pominicmulianey@fransport.gov.le www.qov.ieftransport

From: Kathy Quinn <kathy.quinn@dublincity.ie>

Sent: Monday 6 December 2021 11:39

To: MULLANEY Dominic <DominicMULLANEY@transport.gov.ie>; John Flanagan <john.flanagan@dublincity.ie>
Subject: FW: Grant Allocation - Correspondence from Dublin City Council

Dominic
I hope you are keeping well. [ refer to the email thread below and attached correspondence issued to you on 25"
May 2021. | have no record of a response from you or the Department of Transport to date. This matter will be

listed as an agenda item for the meeting of Dublin City Council’s Finance Strategic Policy Committee scheduled for
20 January 2022. 1 would be obliged if you would consider the attached report and respond as soon as possible.

Regards and thanks

Kathy
Cc fohn Flanagan




